
Beecher Road School Music Department
Band Parent Open House

Tuesday, October 22, 2019
6:00 pm

 South School Entrance through the South Assembly Room to Band Room

4 Easy Steps
1 - Tuesday Night Registration for Beginning Band 4th Graders.

2 - Fill out rental forms that night to ensure instruments will arrive at the

school in time for the first instrument lesson.

3 - Check off the Standard of Excellence Method Book for your instrument.

4 - Instrument lessons will start the week of Nov. 4th 2019

with or without instruments (with is better).

Rental Forms will be provided at the Meeting for parents
so that Students will not miss the first lesson.

The Instrumental Music Open House is offered to all Parents
Grades 4 - 5 - 6

Sign up NOW and don’t miss out on a whole year of excitement!!!

If you have any questions please contact Mr. Letsch through email at:

wletsch@woodbridge.k12.ct.us
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